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Bjornhild Saeteroy

TC211 Secretariat,

Dear Ms. Saeteroy,

As requested at the Spatial Standardization and Related Interoperability meeting at Geneva in May, I am pleased to forward to you the third working drafts of the EDCS (Environmental Data Coding Specification) and SRM (Spatial Reference Model) for review by TC211. In line with NB comments, the TC211 comments should be returned by 19 June 2000 to the SC24/WG8 secretariat, Tim Gifford, at;

Tim_Gifford@sedris.org

To encourage co-operation, SC24/WG8 is pleased to invite a technical liaison representative from TC211 to the next meeting of WG8, at which the comments of the Working Drafts will be reviewed. This meeting will be held concurrently with the SC24 Annual Meeting at AFNOR, Paris between 3 and 6 July 2000.

Sincerely,

Jack Cogman

Convenor ISO/IEC JTC1/SC24/WG8
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